March 31, 2021

To respected members of TC203, ISSMGE:

We are happy to announce that the 4th International Conference on
Performance-based Design in Earthquake Geotechnical Engineering
(PBD-IV) will be held on July 15-17, 2022 in Beijing. The call for abstract
is now open, until July 1, 2021.

Prospective authors are invited to submit abstracts of about 200 words.
Abstracts must be submitted, using the conference template, through the
on-line conference submission system. To submit an abstract, visit
http://www.pbd-iv2021.com/ and sign-up. Authors of accepted abstracts
will be invited to submit full manuscripts by November 1, 2021. Peer
reviews will be returned to the authors for final submission of camera-

ready versions by February 15, 2022.

We kindly invite you to consider participating in this event through
submitting an abstract. It would be greatly appreciated if you distribute this
Call for Abstract to anyone who might be interested in the conference. If
you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact

us.

Best regards,

Lanmin Wang
PBD-IV Conference Chair

Lanzhou Institute of Seismology, China Earthquake Administration
450 Donggangxilu Ave., Lanzhou 730000, ChinaEmail: pbd-iv2022@pbd-iv.cn (PBD-IV
Conference Secretariat); wanglm2304(@126.com (Personal contact).




